Notice of Workshop of the Board of Fire Commissioners, Rush Fire District
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please take notice that the Rush Fire District of the town of Rush, County of Monroe, New York, will hold a workshop regarding Ambulance Billing on Tuesday, February 6, 2024 at 7 pm. This notice is being posted in accordance with the provisions of the open meeting laws of NYS.
The public is welcome to attend.
By order of the Rush Fire District
Catherine Stappenbeck
Rush Fire District Secretary
January 26, 2024
